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August 23, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Ben Hansen      
Health and Human Services Committee     
Nebraska Legislature  

P.O. Box 94604  

Lincoln, NE 68509 

 

Dear Chairman Hansen: 

 

A comparison of the state licensure requirements for acupuncturists can be found on the 

National Certification Commission for Acupuncture and Oriental Medicine website 

(https://www.nccaom.org/state-licensure/).  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nicole M. Barrett 

Director, Office of Legislative Services 

https://www.nccaom.org/state-licensure/

